
 

 
 
 
 
 

      WC025 – Draft Review of the 5th Generation IDP   

     

 Khuselwa Slenga (023 348 2851 / kslenga@bvm.gov.za) or Chad Malgas (023 348 

2615 / cmalgas@bvm.gov.za)  

 

RESOLVED 
  
That in respect of – 
  
The Draft Third Review of the 5th Generation Integrated Development Plan (2022 - 2027) for 
the period 2025/2026, 
  
tabled before Council at the Council meeting held on 25 March 2025, resolution number 
C124/2025: 
  

1. That Council takes note of the Draft 2025/2026 IDP (Annexure A) and endorse that it be and 
made public in terms of section 21 of the MSA. 
 

2. That Council be reminded of the IDP/Budget Public Engagement methodology and note the 
final engagement schedule (Annexure B), that will be rolled-out from 26 March – 16 April 
2025.  

 
3. That Council provides in principal approval of the Water Services Development Plan – IDP 

Water Sector Input Report for 2025/2026. 
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